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Welcome everyone to our meeting this evening.  I certainly hope since we last met that you have all had a good month.


Things are getting busy within our Zonta calendar in the next few months.  Please make note of the following and assist where you can.  It’s true that many hands make light work!





BOOK BIZ:  Zonta has strongly supported this over the past years and we are happy to continue with it this year.  Janice Micola will enlighten you all on what is happening but for your diaries, please make note that we will need assistance on Friday 15th August for hanging the artwork etc.  Judging will be taking place on the 16th August and prize giving will be Saturday 23rd August.





SOCIAL NIGHT:  With thanks to the Hancock’s, we’ll be having a social get together on Saturday 23rd August.  Venue is Beth’s home for around 6.30pm.  A list is being circulated again this evening for you to make a decision as to what you might like to bring along to share for the food table.  





FOOD FAIR:  This is scheduled for Sunday 31st August.  There is a time change this year and it will be running during the lunch time period.  At Board we have decided that Zonta will sell fairy floss from 10.30am to 2.30pm, a four hour stint.  We will only require 2 ladies per hour to work and it isn’t difficult at all.  Kathleen’s committee will be co-ordinating this event.





BIRTHING KITS:  Thanks to Peta Bird for assisting with this venture.  Mark your diaries for Saturday 13th September for the assembly day.





Enjoy the evening – 


Margaret.
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Meeting Time:-  


6pm for 6.30start                                                                              





The Club meets on the second Tuesday of each month (except January) 


Kalamia Hotel Ayr











Postal Address


                                                              


PO Box 2204


AYR  Q  4807
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ATTENDANCE





Giovanna Gabiola is our new attendance officer.  Please advise Giovanna by 10am on Monday if you cannot attend the meeting or are unable to stay for the meal.


Giovanna can be contacted on:





4783 3660 (home phone)


4783 2377 (fax) 4783 2777 (work)


0418 186858 (mobile) or via email


jgabiola@bigpond.net.au





Fees: 	Meeting & dinner $20


	Meeting only $5


	Fee if apology received $5


	Fee if no apology made $20





ZONTA BURDEKIN MEETS EVERY SECOND TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH AT THE KALAMIA HOTEL – 6PM FOR A 6.30PM START.





�	     RAFFLE


Tonight:  Rita Cranitch





Next month (Sept):  Pierina Dallecort 














Birthday Celebrations for August!!!!


Have a Happy Birthday


Kathleen Carew, Sandra Roncato


Hope you all enjoy your special day.
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Sandi Milani is off in the outback fossicking for any thing that is valuable. She will be doing it tough in a caravan with all of the weather elements. Thank heavens for a comfortable bed.








I emailed Jillian and she is settling well in Proserpine. Although the house they are in at present is only for six months so they will have another move before they are in their new home. She likes the area and is happy to be contacted by the Whitsunday Club and maybe look at joining when she is more settled.








Ruth and John have a new Grandson. Kane Peter was born 30.7.08 in Melbourne. Ruth has just returned from a trip visiting the new little man.








Majella is having a short holiday in early Sept.  She will be travelling on The Ghan from Adelaide to Darwin.  She has promised to give us a few lines after she has enjoyed "the luxurious experience".











Leith has just returned from a fantastic long weekend at Thredbo. There was lots of snow for skiing and she had a great time. It was also an opportunity for her to catch up with her friend.


 








Mary Anne celebrated with Nat (her baby) last Friday night 1st August the occasion of his 18th birthday in Brisbane. They also took the opportunity to view Picasso’s Private Collection at Gallery of Mod Art - well worth the time - Lewis & Nat were kind enough to accompany their Mum.











President:  


Margaret Williams





Vice President:


Rita Cranitch





Minutes Secretary:


Judy Scanlon





Correspondence Secretary:


Karen Clarke





Treasurer:


Sandra Roncato











Start of a new era -


As at close on Convention in July 2008 we are now Area 5 District 22.














A special Thank You to the people who organised the Domestic Violence Panel discussion. Special guests for the evening are Craig Hoise – Police Officer, Chris Smart – Registrar, Ashley Kelley – Court Volunteer, Yvonne Webber – Mental Health.


This is always a very delicate issue and hopefully Zonta will be able to try and break down a few barriers and help in some way.











BIRTHING KITS


Once again we will be doing the birthing kits. Peta has volunteered to coordinate the working bee. Remember many hands make light work.  We are again going to use the Neighbourhood Centre. Jo has offered to pre-cut the black plastic. We are going to try and get them all packed on Saturday the 13 September. Please try and come alone if only for an hour.  You are welcome to bring along as many helping hands are you wish. 








BOOK BIZ


Sandra has been very busy organising the Book Biz this year. Unfortunately Sandra is going to be away during August and has asked for assistance. The hanging of the art will be done on Friday, 15 August and the judging will take place from midday on the Friday and finish on the Saturday morning. The schools will need to be notified of the winners and Bumble Bee will need to be contacted for the ordering of the books. Presentation will be on Saturday afternoon at 2pm. It is always nice to have Zontians present. On Monday 25 August the art work will need to be taken down and returned to the Schools.  ANY HELPERS PLEASE








Social get together is being held at Beth and Gary Hancock’s Residence on Saturday 23rd August 2008. Please bring along your favourite food to share with the other members and their guests.








Congratulations to Raelene, Chris and Lachlan on the opening of their new business venture “The Pantry Door”.


Some of us have already sampled the delicious food. Be sure to call in and say “Hello”.











Robyn and Graeme have been up to the Tablelands spending a few lovely nights in Ravenshoe beside a stream watching an elusive platypus and stoking the wood fire.   Their son, Matthew, gets married this week at Maggie Island so they over there for a few days.  Then they are off to Alaska for 7 days, driving across British Columbia down through Montana, Wyoming, Utah and ending up at Las Vegas for a huge mining show. They will be away for nearly a month.  Then Graeme is off to WA in October for a show and Robyn is thinking of join him for a couple of weeks to explore the wine regions and drive up the coast a little.    








BUDDIES – Have you made contact with your buddy since the last meeting? If not give them a phone call or send an email. Perhaps you could sit with them at the dinner meeting and catch up.





THE MAGIC FLUTE – take advantage of the special offer the Burdekin Theatre is offering Zonta members to attend the Opera. It will be sung in English. Tuesday 19th August at 7.30pm. $25.00 a ticket.











